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Dear Millersville University community, 

https://blogs.millersville.edu/pcsw/2022/02/14/international-womens-day-march-8-2022/
/elcm/fairs-events/trd.php
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FIVE STUDENTS RECEIVE GRANTS TO CONTINUE RESEARCH 

Thanks to Neimeyer-Hodgson Student Research Grants from the Millersville University Alumni 

Association, five Millersville students will be able to-2(om704
0.03Mi)-3(l)-2(l)-2(e 0 0 1 72.025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .025 .-4(e)5(r)-2(s)-7(i)-2(t)5(y)-4( )3(A)4(l)-2(u)-6(m)10(n)-6(i)17( )] TJ

ET

Q

0n)-6(i)17( )] TJ

ET

Q

0n

  

/alumni/scholarships/neimeyer-hodgson-student-research-grant.php


MILLERSVILLE UNIVERSITY | PRESIDENT’S UPDATE 

A government major at the University, Andrew Geer was recently appointed as the student 

advisor to Millersville Borough. His role consists of reporting to the borough council about 

what is going on at campus and how the school operates. Geer also provides a student's 

perspective to the council about any issues the Borough is facing. 

Geer says his objective as student advisor is to increase awareness of the position to the 

student body. He wants his fellow students to know that they have a voice in local 

government. Geer is also a member of the Student Government Association, where he plans 

to take an executive position after his term of one year with the Borough is over. Geer has a 

passion for civil service and looks forward to gaining experience serving his community so 

that he may find a career in government. 

In addition, Dr. Carrie Smith, a sociology professor at Millersville, was recently honored with 

an appreciation award from Millersville Mayor David Aichele for her service as borough 

council president. 

My congratulations to Andrew on his appointment and a big thanks to Dr. Smith for her 

service. 

 

STUDENT-CENTERED FACULTY SPEARHEAD EFFORT TO OBTAIN 

$1.5 MILLION STEM GRANT 

Millersville was recently awarded a 

https://blogs.millersville.edu/news/2022/01/31/1-5-million-nsf-grant-supports-stem/
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SOCIAL WORK PROF HELPS OLYMPIANS 

While the Winter Olympics came to an end on Feb. 20, Dr. Marc Felizzi, an associate 

professor of social work at Millersville, will continue to work with the athletes for many years. 

He was recently selected to serve as a mental health provider for the U.S. Olympic & 

Paralympic Committee. He will be referred to U.S. Olympic athletes who may need mental 


